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Dear all,
Mrs. Leitch read an article over the half term that | would like to adopt in school.

Currently, pupils are missing out on celebrating their birthday with family and friends. We understand that our

pupils have already had so many changes and their emotional wellbeing is something that is very important to us.

Therefore, we would like to give them the opportunity to celebrate their birthdays in school with their class. We
have decided to hold a birthday party within each class on the last Friday of each month. This will be to celebrate

all children who have had their birthday that month.

All pupils will have their packed lunch or school meal as normal. During the afternoon (the last Friday of every
month), school will provide snacks, drinks, games, music and a party atmosphere. We will even have a small cake

for each birthday pupil and sing ‘Happy Birthday’.

If your child has already had their birthday during the month of September and October, they will be included in

the November celebration.

Hopefully this will provide each child the opportunity to celebrate their birthday with friends and mark their

special day.

Many Thanks

John-Paul

St Francis’ Primary School,

18 Chapel Lane, Drumaroad, Castlewellan, BT31 9PQ
02844811450 www.stfrancispsdrumaroad.com
Mr John Paul Magee jmagee387@c2kni.net
‘Everyone is an achiever; with God all things are possible.’
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